Special Meeting Budget

The Shenango Township Board of Supervisors held a special meeting on Tuesday, December 29, 1998 at 12:30 pm at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg, Andrew Piccuta and Rick Flora present.

The purpose of the meeting was to adopt the budget for the 1999 fiscal year.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Andrew Piccuta to adopt the 1999 budget as prepared with no increase in tax millage.

Motion by Andrew Piccuta second by Rick Flora to adjourn.

Brian D. Tanner Secretary-Treasurer